
Reference: FS675557572

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 24/2800/FUL

Address: David LloydStaines RoadTwickenhamTW2 5JD

Proposal: Conversion of existing tennis courts to padel courts with associated lighting and canopies and removal of

existing tennis floodlighting and fencing.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Mark Sheldrake

Address: 7 Laurel Road Hampton Hill Hampton TW12 1JL

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: Whilst overall i have no objection i feel however the canopy should not be included. There are many
volunteers working on the Heath whose aim is to promote biodiversity and improve wildlife habitat and also to make the
area a place people can visit and get close to nature. An 8.5 meter high canopy will just be intrusive and be a further blot
on the landscape. The rest of the application makes sense but the canopy is just not needed or wanted.


